From: mike.stlawrence@wyndhamlandtrust.org

Date: November 10, 2023 at 8:10:49 AM EST

To: richard calarco@yahoo.com

Cc: joyce.fountain@wyndhamlandtrust.org

Subject: Wyndham Land Trust

Hello Richard:

On behalf of the Wyndham Land Trust, I want to thank you and the entire Brooklyn Conservation Commission for your interest and efforts related to a potential purchase of property by the Land Trust from the Little Dipper Farm.

At this time, given the circumstances, we feel it is premature to continue these discussions with the Commission and respectfully request this subject be tabled until a potential transaction has been more adequately defined. This will provide the Land Trust more time to assemble the necessary information and details which should lead to more efficiently using the Commission's time and attention.

Respectfully,

Michael St.Lawrence President, Wyndham Land Trust, Inc.